
The Holiday Activity and 
Food (HAF) Programme  

HAF will be returning this spring for children and young 
people in Reception to Year 11 who are eligible for benefits-
related free school meals.

To watch our latest HAF video 
to get a taste of what you 
can expect this spring go to: 
https://www.youtube.com/
watch?v=vtQws6bsetU

Between 3-14 April,  
HAF eligible families will be able to access 
up to 4 days of free, fun activities in their 
district. To find out what days your district 
is delivering HAF, you can follow your HAF 
district lead on social media.

What will be available at HAF this 
spring?

	» Family days out

	» Football, basketball, cricket and more

	» Forest skills

	» Gymnastics

	» Music production

	» Sensory play

	» Delicious food

	» And more!

Bookings open 16 March- 
Make sure you’re HAF ready!

Sign up to our HAF booking system 
at: https://www.gloucestershire.
gov.uk/education-and-learning/
holiday-activities-and-food-
programme/register-for-our-
childrens-activities-booking-
system/

Scan here to visit our HAF 
website for more information.
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